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Thursday 13th December 2018 

Hi Everyone,   

This term is quickly drawing to a close, I know the children have loved performing for 

their families over this week with their Christmas nativities and shows! 

They all did a wonderful job! We are all looking forward to Christmas at 

Crossflatts tomorrow when we will be inviting everyone to come to 

school in their Christmas jumpers and none uniform, enjoy Christmas 

lunch and then take part in Christmas Sparkle from 1.30pm (Reception 

to Year 6). Nursery will not be taking part in the Christmas Sparkle as they will be doing Santa Dash instead. 

Our annual PTA Christmas fair will take place from 3pm. I look forward to seeing lots of you throughout the 

afternoon! 

There is snow forecast for over the weekend. Hopefully if this appears, it will have cleared before Monday! 

In case of severe snow, we will communicate with everyone as early as possible on Monday via text if 

normal school opening times are likely to be disrupted. We might get a white Christmas this year!   

On Monday, the children will take part in our annual Christingle Service at St Luke’s church in East Morton. 

There will be two services in order to accommodate all of our children across the 

morning. The children will walk to and from church and no permission slip is required 

as this is a local visit. Your child is invited to bring a Christingle with them to take with 

them to church. We will return to school in time for normal lunch arrangements. If 

you require any help with making the Christingle, there are instructions on our school 

website.  

As this will be my last blog of the year it is a good time to reflect on our first term. We 

have had a great start to the year with our children really settling well into their new classes and making a 

flying start with their learning-making lots of impressive progress. This only happens because of the hard 

work and commitment of everyone around the children and the strong partnerships we have with you, 

their families. I would like to sincerely thank everyone for their hard work, support and engagement with us 

at school, it really does make the difference and make us the unique and special place that we are.   

I hope everyone has a wonderful Christmas and a well-deserved break. Here’s to new adventures in 2019!  

Merry Christmas!   

 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


